
 

 

UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 

Federal Trade Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20580 

 
 
 

  Office of the Secretary 

  

  
      May 14, 2013       
 
Jesus A. Elizondo 
JAE Enterprises 
State of California  
 

Re: In the Matter of Universal Health Services, Inc., et al., Docket No. C-4372 
 
Dear Mr. Elizondo: 
 
 Thank you for the comment that you submitted in connection with the Application for 
Approval of Divestiture of the Peak Behavioral Health Assets, dated March 14, 2013 
(“Application”) filed in the above-referenced matter.  Pursuant to the Decision and Order 
(“Order”) in this matter, Universal Health Services, Inc. (“UHS”), has requested the approval of 
the Federal Trade Commission (“Commission”) of the proposed divestiture of the Peak 
Behavioral Health Assets to Strategic Behavioral Health, LLC (“Strategic”). 
    
 In connection with its evaluation of this proposed divestiture, the Commission received 
information from numerous sources, including the parties to the transaction and third parties, in 
addition to letters submitted by commenters during the public comment period.  In evaluating 
the Application, the Commission analyzed all of the information available to it, including your 
comment.  As a result of that analysis, the Commission concluded that the proposed divestiture 
to Strategic is consistent with the requirements of the Order and would effectuate the remedial 
purposes of the Order.  It has, thus, determined to approve the Application.  
 
 The Commission appreciates your comment and interest in this matter. 
 
 By direction of the Commission, Commissioner Wright not participating. 
 
 
      Donald S. Clark 
      Secretary 


